

SHARPS COPSE PRIMARY SCHOOL

Headteacher: Mr M. Elsen -- BEd (Hons) - NPQH

Prospect Lane, HAVANT, Hants, PO9 5PE Telephone: 023 92484545

e-mail: adminoffice@sharpscopse.hants.sch.uk website: www.sharpscopseprimary.co.uk

Our Ref: SCPN Autumn Walk

16th October 2024

Dear Parents and Carers

As part of our Autumn topic we have arranged a walk to Barton's Green Park on **Tuesday 22**nd **October 2024.** The children will have the opportunity to take their 'made' bags to collect autumn objects they see at the park.

Please make sure that your child is wearing school uniform and ensure that they have a suitable coat and footwear.

There are two slots, the walks will be taking place 9.30-10.30am and 1-2pm.

If you are available on this day and would like to help out, then please speak to your class teacher.

Kind regards











